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SPECIAL WORKSHOP/MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 and LINN VALLEY LAKES BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF LINN VALLEY, KANSAS 
NOVEMBER 5, 2020 

7:00 PM 
 

 
Mayor Cindy Smith called the meeting to order. Present were Council Members Lew Donelson, Robert 
Suppenbach, Jason Jenkins, John Weers and Brenda Muncy. Board Members Roger Canaan, (President), 
Mike Meister, John Campbell, Todd Kasper, and Kenny Leffert. Also present were Pam McCoy (General 
Manager), James Brun (Linn Valley City Attorney) and Darcy Domoney (POA Attorney). 
 
AGENDA: 
Costs associated with the Hold and Haul operation use of lift station and lagoons. 
 
Council Member Donelson explained his extensive research, calculations, and conclusions on the City’s 
cost for 1) Operations, 2) Personnel and Professional services and 3) the necessity of building a reserve 
fund. Through his research Donelson determined the cost per 1000 gal of the Hold and Hall use of the 
lift station and lagoons. Following the explanation of findings, the Council and Board had in-depth 
discussions.  
 
ADJOURN 
The meeting adjourned at 8:56 pm. 
 
Submitted by  
City Clerk Siffring 


